
VISIT TO UPASANA SPECIAL SCHOOL

“In a world where you can be anything, be kind. It’s the simple gestures that have the
power to change someone’s day,”

The JKPS fraternity, keeping our motto in our hearts, “Shubh Karman Te Kabhoo Na Taro,”
has always tried to put our best foot forward in empathizing and understanding the needs of
neuro-diverse learners. Our young Jaspalians and parents paid a visit to Upasana Special School
on April 26, 2024, Friday on account of Autism Awareness Month. They observed the campus,
understand the functioning of the school, and contributed to helping the children studying in the
school.

Upasana Special School caters to neuro diverse learners. Besides providing various therapies,
they provide skill development training for employment purposes to persons with disabilities.
The campus was well maintained and Jaspalians interacted with the kids and the staff of the
school.



Visiting Upasana Special School and
engaging with children with special
needs was an enriching experience that
opens one's eyes to the resilience,
uniqueness, and boundless potential of
every individual. Stepping into the
vibrant classrooms, filled with laughter
and warmth, we were greeted by a
spectrum of personalities, each with
their challenges and strengths.

Interacting with these remarkable
children, we witnessed their incredible
determination, creativity, and
unwavering spirit. Despite facing
obstacles that may seem
insurmountable to some, they approach life with courage and an infectious zest for learning.

Every interaction was a lesson in empathy, patience, and acceptance, as we learned to
appreciate the beauty in our differences and the power of inclusion.

Through their joyous laughter, heartfelt
conversations, and genuine curiosity, these

children taught us invaluable lessons
about resilience, kindness, and the
limitless possibilities of the human
spirit. Our visit to the special school
left an indelible mark on our hearts,
reminding us of the importance of
embracing diversity, celebrating
individuality, and fostering a

community where everyone is valued
and supported.

Our school students and parents distributed
stationery items including, notebooks, and sheets

to help the children with their basic scholarly pursuits. All the young minds present there,
exhibited such amazing talents and reflected hope and love in their eyes. It was truly a
pleasure to share a few moments with all of them!


